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18th May 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
Kia ora Koutou 
 

• Junior Certificate and Diploma update: Juniors have received an update of their Junior Certificate and Junior 
Diploma today. This will indicate the student’s grade point average and how they are tracking in terms of the 
Junior Diploma. 

 
• Senior Reports: Seniors will receive mid semester reports on Friday, 25th May.  

 
• Subject Teacher Interviews: These will take place on Thursday 31st May 4 - 8pm and Friday June 1st 9am - 

3pm. Students will come home with an appointment slip on Wednesday, 23rd May when the booking site will go 
live. To book times with subject teachers: www.schoolinterviews.co.nz (Code: wvu2z).  
 
Buses will run as normal on the Friday although students are not required to attend school (unless they have a 
subject interview). Students who do attend school will be supervised. 

 
• Winter Shoes: The only acceptable winter school shoes, as indicated in our uniform 

requirements in the HPC Prospectus, are black leather lace-up school shoes with a heel 
of no more than 5 cm (as shown in the image). There are a number of students wearing 
incorrect school shoes – those may be advertised in the shoe store as school shoes, 
but they are not acceptable under our policy. Please make sure your children are in the 
correct footwear.    

 
• Accounts: Statements have been emailed or posted this week. If you did not receive 

one, please contact the college office (07-8677029). 
 

• Mufti Day: Next Wednesday, 23rd May is a mufti-day. $2 per student to wear mufti. Proceeds to go to Shave for 
a Cure and Mike King’s Key to Life Charitable Trust.   

 
• HPC Cross Country: This is happening on Wednesday, 23rd May 2018, 9:45am - midday at South Farms, 

Mangatarata. 
 

• Blood Drive: The opportunity to give blood is happening in the college hall on Friday, 8th June. We have 74 
donating spaces available. Donors must be at least 16 years old, weigh at least 50 kg, in good health and have 
eaten some food during the 4 hours prior to donation. 

 
• Teacher meetings: you may hear on the media that teachers are holding meetings over the next few days. This 

will not impact on HPC; it is business as usual.  
 

• Pink Ribbon Breakfast Invite: Hauraki Women’s Welfare League; Thursday 24th May, L & P Café, Paeroa. $15 
for brunch and koha. 

 
 
Ngaire Harris 
PRINCIPAL 
 

“There is no undo in real life.”     (Marcos Figuero) 
 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/

